
ARGYLL & BUTE COUNCIL POLICY AND RESOURCES 
COMMITTEE

CUSTOMER SERVICES 20 AUGUST 2015

EXTRACT OF MINUTE OF ENVIRONMENT, DEVELOPMENT AND INFRASTRUCTURE 
COMMITTEE HELD ON 13 AUGUST 2015

* 5. UPDATE ON IMPLEMENTATION OF NEW POLICY - PAVEMENT CAFE 
LICENCES

The Policy and Resources Committee, at their meeting on 15 May 2014, 
approved the Pavement Café Licence Policy and requested that a report be 
brought back to Committee containing a review of the Policy after its first year 
of implementation. A report providing an update on the implementation of the 
Pavement Café Licence Policy was considered.

Decision

The Committee –

1. Noted and endorsed the report.

2. Agreed to recommend to the Policy and Resources Committee the proposal 
to waive the Pavement Café Licence fee for a further year.

3. Agreed that the amended Pavement Café Licence Policy be taken to the 
Policy and Resources Committee for approval.

4. Agreed that the Executive Director – Development and Infrastructure 
Services would report back on progress in respect of the removal of A-
Board advertising on pavements by the Planning Service.

(Reference:  Report by Executive Director – Development and Infrastructure 
Services dated 13 July 2015, submitted)


